
MEDIA RELEASE 

HAMLIN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

Incident Code: Prowler 

Date of Call: July 22nd, 2025 

Time of Call: 07:46pm 

Location: 6th Street North; Estelline, SD 
 

Details: 
ESTELLINE, SD – On July 22nd, 2025, at around 7:46pm, the Hamlin 

County Sheriff’s Office received a call of a suspicious individual 

outside a home on 6th Street North in Estelline.  The caller reported 

that the subject was at their door, and when the person heard the dog 

barking, the individual took off heading north on 6th Street. The 

incident occurred between 3:00pm and 4:00pm that afternoon.   

 

The individual was described as a male between 5 feet 8 inches to 5 

feet 9 inches and was wearing a dark shirt.   

 

If you see any suspicious activity in Hamlin County, please notify 

the Hamlin County Sheriff’s Office as soon as possible by calling 

605-783-3232.  Those with cameras set up at their homes or businesses 

in Estelline, we ask that you review the video from 3:00 pm to 4:00 

pm on July 22nd, 2025, and report anything suspicious.  Thank you.  
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Any defendant(s) listed are presumed innocent under the U.S. Constitution. 
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